
                  AWARENESS OF CANCER 
                 The NSS Unit of URCE in association with the American oncology department 

organized an awareness program on cancer on 12th Jan 2024 at URCE to observe/witness 

Cancer Awareness Month. The programme began with a welcome speech by Dr. Bhargavi, 

Associate Professor. In her speech emphasized the importance of knowing about breast cancer, 

its prevention and utilization of awareness programs by women in the community and 

appreciated the effort of NSS Unit, URCE for organizing an awareness program. Dr. SAi 

Snehith Clinical oncologist explained the causes, stages, clinical features, early diagnosis and 

the management which was followed by a demonstration of self-breast examination using 

breast model.  

 

 

 



 
 


